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NEWSLETTER
NEW GENERATION LEARNING CENTER

September 2nd | NCLC Closed for Labor Day
September 9th | Grandparents Day
September 9th-13th | Scholastic Book Fair
September 10th | Open House
October 21st-25th | Parent Teacher Conferences

Kennedi M
Kolby W
Emersyn V
Samantha G
Heather M
Ms. Ruth 
Ms. Kabreya

Whitehouse’s Play-Based Learning Center Since 1996.    

SPLASH DAY

Friday, August 2nd - Junior Adventurers B, Senior
Adventurers and Young Leaders only

LAST DAY OF SUMMER CAMP

Thursday, August 8th

NGLC CLOSED

Friday, August 9th -  Professional Development
Day

FIRST DAY OF FALL SEMESTER

Monday, August 12th

Ms. Trinity - 2 years
Ms. Lisa -4 years



REFERRAL PROGRAM

We’re excited to remind you about our parent referral
program! 

For every new family you refer to our school who stays
enrolled for at least 60 days, you will receive a $200
tuition discount. It's our way of saying thank you for

helping our NGLC community grow.

Our drop-off time is no later than 9:00 a.m. unless
otherwise mentions to a member or admin for a
Doctors appointment.

This is a reminder to ensure your child’s spare
clothes in their cubby are suitable for the weather.
For children in the potty training phase, we strongly
recommend having an extra set of clothes and shoes
in their cubby.

For security purposes, please always check in at the
office if you are coming to visit. We need to also
ensure that all pick-up persons are listed as
authorized pickup options and have their photo ID
present.

We are updating enrollment forms for the new
school year. Please be sure to have yours updated
and returned to the front office by August 2, 2024.

Our parents are encouraged to use our ProCare
App to communicate with teachers regarding their
children and classrooms. If you have any other
questions, please contact an administration team
member by calling 903-561-5833
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

& REMINDERS

FOLLOW US ON

FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM

BOOK DRIVE

NGLC GIVES BACK! 

For the month of August, New Generation will be
collecting lightly used, or new books to donate to
our local library. All genres, authors and ages are

welcome to donate. Please drop off your
donations at the front office.

Thank you for helping us give back and always
supporting our community!

CAMPUS NUMBER
903.561.5833 

STAY UPDATED WITH NGLC! 
NEW GENERATION LEARNING CENTER

 - WHITEHOUSE TX

NEWGENERATION_WHITEHOUSE

Ms. Courtney | ccampbell@newgenlearningcenter.com
Mr. Joshua | Jharper@newgenlearningcenter.com 
Ms. Trinity | tmoore@newgenlearningcenter.com 

CURRICULUM CORNER

As we continue to support and enrich our student's
learning journey, please remember that we follow the
local ISD curriculum throughout the academic year. It's
designed to foster a robust educational foundation and a
love of learning for all ages. Note that while we maintain
educational engagement during the summer, our
curriculum shifts to accommodate more flexible and
exploratory learning experiences.

SUMMER CAMP

Week 1 Ocean 5
Week 2 Exploring Forests of the World
Week 3 My 5 Senses
Week 4 Take Me Home to Texas
Week 5 Adventure Awaits Camping
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